From: Icorodimas

To: Jean Dolan
Subject: Please stop
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 5:25:56 PM
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Please stop the project for the high riser AT A1A AND riverside in Pompano Beach. We
residents want to have a development that is not going to impact us with buildings too close to
one another. We want to live in a well balanced environment not crowded with hotels and
ugly Parkings.

Sincerely,

Luz
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